
From: Peter Daly
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: In support of Monroe Street repurposed bike lane
Date: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 10:04:59 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Transportation Commission,

We support a repurposed bike lane along Monroe Street, between Woodrow and the entrance to Wingra Park and
would like you to add it to the list for consideration in the Shared Streets Program as initially proposed in the 2020
City of Madison Department of Transportation Annual Report. This is a “weak link” in the Lake Wingra bike loop
and now causes conflict between all users of the sidewalk and roadway.

Peter and Nancy Daly
1112 Lincoln St.
Madison
608-251-6531
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